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  Sacred Stitches Shimoda Donna Emanuel,2017-10-15
Fiber art dolls made by Shimoda Donna Emanuel
  Digital Photography Ken Milburn,2004 In this
absorbing book by professional photographer
Milburn, a multitude of expert advice is offered
to those who are ready to move to the next level
of digital photography and digital image
processing. Rather than discussing photography
principles, the book focuses on workflow: time-
tested, step-by-step procedures based on hard-
nosed experience by and for genuine practitioners
of the art. 0-596-00547-4$44.95 / O'Reilly &
Associates
  Photo Jolts! Glenn Hughes,Sivasailam
Thiagarajan,2013-08-31 Looking to increase
clarity, creativity, and conversation? Photo
Jolts! shows you how to leverage the power of
photographs to improve yourself, your team, or
your organization. Master trainer Thiagi and SMART
as Hell.com founder Glenn Hughes share 51
activities (with over 300 variations) that are
tested and proven to help participants think,
talk, and take action. Written for trainers,
teachers, coaches, managers, HR professionals
designers and artists, Photo Jolts! provides step-
by-step recipes for effective activities in the
areas of problem-solving, team building,
communication, emotional intelligence, design,
creativity, sales/marketing, and global culture.
Each of the 51 ready-to-play Photo Jolts!
activities includes: - A short overview -
Recommended topics for the activity. - Recommended
number of participants and timing. - Advice for
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running each activity in a virtual setting. - A
step-by-step script for the activity. -
Recommended variations. - A sample of the
activity. Photo Jolts! also includes: - A template
for creating your own activities. - Advice for
running each activity in a virtual setting. - A
resource guide for buying or choosing your
photographs. - Links to videos and downloadable
worksheets. If you want to improve your thinking
while having fun, get Photo Jolts!
  Seafurrers Philippa Sandall,2018-04-03 A cat’s-
eye view of maritime history: “Priceless historic
photographs . . . deep and wide-ranging research .
. . a ball of spellbinding and hilarious sea
yarns.” —Richard J. King, author of Ahab’s Rolling
Sea: A Natural History of “Moby-Dick” We remember
the bold seafarers of yore—from Magellan to
Shackleton—for their extraordinary exploits: new
lands discovered, storms weathered, and battles
won. But somehow history has neglected the
stalwart, hardworking species who made it all
possible . . . yes, the noble cat! In Seafurrers,
able sea cat Bart sets the record straight at
last. “Fear of water” aside, cats were
indispensable at sea—both as pest controllers and
as beloved mascots. Thirty–eight tales recount the
adventures of Trim (who circumnavigated
Australia), Tom (the sole feline survivor of the
sinking of the USS Maine), celebrity cat Simon (a
veteran of the Yangtze Incident), and other furry
heroes. Filled with nautical trivia, rare
photographs, and whimsical illustrations, this
deft genealogy of human–feline friendship will
stir your regard for the incomparable cat—whether
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on the couch or in the crow’s nest.
  Same, Same But Different Jenny Sue Kostecki-
Shaw,2011-09-13 Elliot lives in America, and
Kailash lives in India. They are pen pals. By
exchanging letters and pictures, they learn that
they both love to climb trees, have pets, and go
to school. Their worlds might look different, but
they are actually similar. Same, same. But
different! Through an inviting point-of-view and
colorful, vivid illustrations, this story shows
how two boys living oceans apart can be the best
of friends.
  Salvador Dali's Tarot Rachel Pollack,1985
  Century of Silent Service Graham Seal,Lloyd
Blake,2014-03-03 Australia’s Submariners are a
group with an extremely strong sense of identity
that goes well beyond occupational comradeship or
the esprit de corps of military life in peace or
war. Since 1914, the unique skills, �attitudes,
values and demands of the work they do and the
environment in which they do it have forged
unparalleled camaraderie. A camaraderie that
extends beyond nationality, embracing submariners
past and present of every other nation. No one but
submariners understand the experience of diving
deep beneath the waves in technology filled tubes
of steel, each submariner totally dependent on the
other for a safe return to the surface. �The ethos
of Australia’s submariners is based upon these
factors and remains strong even when they leave
the sea and take up other occupations. Australia’s
future submarines will certainly present
challenges in terms of sophistication, technology
and capability however the characteristics of our



5

submariners evolved over previous generations will
remain much the same; trained and equipped to meet
the challenges; just as they have been met and
surmounted so many times, in silence, over a
century of service.
  Necronomicon Tarot Anne Stokes,Donald Tyson,2007
The symbolism of these vividly illustrated cards
corresponds with astrology, the elements, and the
Golden Dawn, while the 78-card decks structure
honors the boundaries of traditional tarot. The
book features detailed descriptions of the cards
and the meaning for both upright and reversed
positions.
  Small Space Style Whitney Leigh
Morris,2018-11-13 In her debut book, Whitney
shares her ideas and practices for making any tiny
space efficient and stylish—whether it’s a rustic
A-frame in the woods or a chic microapartment in
the city. Featuring more than 200 tips for making
the most of your little home, Small Space Style is
the must-have, incredibly inspirational guide for
living large in compact quarters. Join small space
lifestyle expert Whitney Leigh Morris as she
demonstrates how to keep clutter to a minimum,
craft double duty layouts, personalize chic
storage, go vertical when surfaces are limited,
DIY clever custom built-ins, and even entertain a
crowd within confined square footage. With
chapters centered around the essentials—living,
sleeping, eating, and bathing—Small Space Style
features real-life examples from Whitney’s own
delightful and sophisticated cottage in Venice
Beach, California, as well as home tours of some
of her favorite tiny houses, micro apartments, and
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beautiful, efficient small spaces.
  The Board Game Book ,2020-10-22
  Packrafting Molly Absolon,2017-05-15 Don’t Be
Left Up a River… Without a PackraftPackrafts are
lightweight, inflatable boats that can be carried
in a backpack, on a bicycle or in a duffel bag.
These compact, tough personal watercrafts are used
to float rivers, run rapids, cross lakes, and even
drop waterfalls, often as part of a broader
wilderness expedition that includes backpacking.
Packrafting is rapidly gaining in popularity, with
increasingly varied options for gear, ranging by
size, cost, and function. With the number of
guided packrafting trips on the rise, this is the
perfect book for the beginner interested in the
up-and-coming sport.
  Lxxxi Quareia Magicians Deck Book Josephine
Mccarthy,2018-01-24 The LXXXI Quareia Magicians
Deck Book, second edition, is the book that
accompanies the Quareia Magicians deck, and is
available as a book only purchase for those who
already have the deck. This second edition book
vastly expands upon the original deck book, and
has full page colour images of the cards, mundane
as well as magical interpretations, and a wider
selection of spreads/layouts. It is also a book
that can be useful to the Quareia Magical student
as the powers in each card relate directly to the
Quareia magical path. In keeping with the ethos of
Quareia, this book is available as a free download
on the Quareia website, as it is a required tool
for the Initiate and adept section of the course.
  How to Love Yourself Cards ,
  Papa Brings Me the World Jenny Sue Kostecki-
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Shaw,2020-05-05 Jenny Sue Kostecki-Shaw's Papa
Brings Me the World is a poignant picture book
that celebrates the bond between parent and child,
and follows their long-distance trip around the
world. Most parents drive a car or ride a bus or
train to work—but not Lulu’s papa. He navigates
mountains, deserts, and oceans, each time
returning home with pockets full of treasures.
There’s an ancient calculator from China, a
musical mbira from Zimbabwe, and a special game
from Sumatra. But the best treasures are special
stories Papa tells when he comes home—tales of
playing peekaboo with rare birds in the Andes and
befriending dragons in the Irish Sea. This long-
distance love story between parent and child
celebrates inclusivity, imagination, and the
richness of global cultures. Christy Ottaviano
Books
  The Mark Stephens Yoga Sequencing Deck Mark
Stephens,2016
  Re: The Ash Lad ,
  All about Telescopes Sam Brown,1976
  Before We Begin Asi Wind,2021-02 Asi Wind
observes the important things we must do before
the show.
  Pixiekins ,2019-07-17 In day-to-day living, a
little bit of encouragement and a dash of
merriment go a long way. From her vivid
imagination, popular artist Paulina Cassidy has
created the adorable Pixiekins deck. Each of the
72 delightful creatures delivers a message of
inspiration and magical thinking. Draw a card or
two each day and let your intuition guide you in
applying the Pixiekins' charming wisdom for a new
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perspective. Deck includes 72 colorful character
cards and one information card.
  Organizational Maintenance ,1987
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